ANNEX 2

	Watchfield Residents Comments/ Objections


	Officer Response

	Do not put speed humps in Majors Road, Watchfield. This is a village not a town and we would like it left as such.

The need for a zebra crossing to the shops is a good idea.

Do not put in road humps, rumble strips if needed would be better idea and not shake up people with bad backs.

Why waste taxpayer’s money?
	According to the stone monument just west of Meadow Road the section of Majors Road where the speed cushions and zebra crossing are proposed is outside of ‘Ancient Watchfield’.

The section of Majors Road in question is in a commercial environment.

Good.

Speed cushions will be more effective in reducing vehicle speeds than rumble strips. If a vehicle passes over a cushion at an appropriate speed then no driver / passenger discomfort should occur.

Scheme is being funded from Section 106 contribution.


